Dear Sirs/Madams,

I would like to voice my objection to the proposed Housing Strategy Document.

The vast majority of your proposals involve building on designated green belt land. All green belt land should be protected, and given the current global climate change crisis, increased. The area around Crews Hill provides a vital green air space between built up residential areas and the pollution from the M25 and other major polluting roads-a vital cordon of fresh air for us all. It is a unique and valued area of mixed parkland, woods, residential care homes, spaced residential housing, aquatics and horse riding centres, a golf range and of course garden centres. Many of these services provide important recreation facilities for local residents and it is outrageous that a local golf course in the area has already been closed.

Furthermore, closing of the Sainsbury's on Green Lanes and development of the land in Winchmore Hill will exacerbate already significant traffic problems and pollution for the local population and local schools. There will also be no suitable facilities for residents to go to in the area-they will have to drive or use public transport making the problem even worse.

I would also like further information about why the council has not made it's proposals more widely known/available and communication with Enfield residents more transparent. I look forward to hearing from you,